
 

 
 
 

Maintenance work 
Helensvale  
To improve the safety and reliability of our service and as part of an ongoing maintenance program, 
Queensland Rail will carry out track maintenance at Helensvale. 

Overview of maintenance work 

Location Dates and hours of work Type of work 

Helensvale between 
Gippsland, Cootharaba 
and Mildura Drive 

• 10pm Tuesday 19 April to 5am 
Wednesday 20 April 

• 10pm Wednesday 20 April to 
5am Thursday 21 April 
 
(over 2 nights) 

• Cable installation 
 

This work involves the use of heavy, 
loud machinery including trucks, 
loaders and excavators, with horns, 
bright flashing lights and reversing 
beepers. 

  

 
 
 
 

Queensland Rail is aware noise and lighting from such operations can cause temporary inconvenience to our 
valued neighbours.  Every effort will be made to carry out these works with minimal disruption. 
 
For more information regarding the Coomera to Helensvale Duplication please phone 1800 664 484 (free call) 
or email C2H@qr.com.au 
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